
 



Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS CANCELLATIONS 

Please note Father Peter and Father Edward will be 

away from Tuesday, September 5 to September 7. We 

pray for all the priests while on retreat.  Please check 

the bulletin for the Mass schedule. 

 

LUNCH SUPERVISOR POSITION 

AVAILABLE 

Holy Name of Mary Catholic Elementary School is 

seeking a lunch supervisor. This is a paid position.  Any 

interested applicants can contact hnom@hwcdsb.ca or 

905-523-2342.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

THE LEGION OF MARY 

The Legion of Mary is a worldwide Catholic association 

of volunteers that has been in Canada since 1932.  

Legionaries strive to bring people “To Jesus, Through 

Mary” by meeting regularly to pray as well as through 

apostolic work assigned by our Parish Priest.  The St. 

Ann’s Legion of Mary meets every Thursday evening at 

6pm at the church in the Marian room downstairs.  

If you are interested in knowing more about the Legion 

of Mary or would like to attend a meeting, please call or 

text Julia at 289 489 9487. 

 
HAMILTON DIOCESAN MARIAN DAYS 

These days will be celebrated from June to October 2023 

at the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate in Guelph. The 

day will start with Confessions at 9:00 a.m. followed by 

Mass at 10:00 a.m., Rosary Procession at 11:00 a.m. and 

lunch at 12:00 p.m., Holy Hour and “Marana tha” Marian 

Catechesis at 1:00 p.m. The day will close with 

Benediction at 2:00 p.m. Please bring your own lunch. 

Coffee and Tea will be available.  

 

October 7 with Thomas Cardinal Collins 

 
40 DAYS FOR LIFE 

From September 27, you're invited to join other 

Christians for 40 Days for Life - 40 days of prayer and 

fasting for an end to abortion. You're also invited to 

stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the 

public right-of-way across the street from McMaster 

Children's Hospital and the "Termination of Pregnancy 

Clinic" on the corner of Main Street W and Broadway 

Ave., and also to help spread the word about this 

important community outreach. If you'd like more 

information - and especially if you'd like to volunteer to 

help, please contact: Maeve Roche at 289-659-5523 or 

via email at Maeve@clife.ca  

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 

Week of the September 3, 2023 

 

This week we especially pray for: 

Monday Rev. Henryk Krajewski, C.R. 

Tuesday Rev. Romelito Guillen 

Wednesday Sisters of Our Lady Immaculate 

(S.O.L.I.) 

Thursday Rev. Thomas Manninezhath, C.M.I. 

Friday The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary 

Saturday Rev. Lukasz Kopaniak, S.A.C. 

 

God, the source of creation and love, You invite each 

of us to serve You through the life which is your gift. 

May Your grace encourage men and women to 

heights of holiness through service to the Church as 

priests, sisters, brothers, and lay ministers.  Make me 

an instrument to encourage others to give themselves 

and challenge me to do the same.  Amen 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

(September 3, 2023) 
  

Tuesday, September 5   

7:00p.m.   NO MASS      

          

Wednesday, September 6 
8:00a.m.    NO MASS      
                                        

Thursday, September 7                     
8:00a.m.   NO MASS      

                     

Friday, September 8  The Nativity of the Blessed 

     Virgin Mary 

8:00a.m.    Raffaele Naccorato 

                 Intentions of the Campbell Family 

                                 

Saturday, September 9                  

5:00p.m.   Angelina Marasco 

                 AdrAssunta Sbraccia 

                 Primo Canto 

 Intentions of Juliette Canto 

 Intentions of Des & Dorothy Brennan 
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September 3, 2023 
    

 
ST. ANN’S WOMENS’ GROUP 

Attention ladies of St Ann parish. We pray you are 

enjoying a blessed summer. It is hard to believe that fall 

is just around the corner.  As a result we wanted to let 

you know that we will be offering a 6 week book study 

entitled “Be transformed, The Healing Power of the 

Sacraments” by Dr Bob Schuchts beginning 

Wednesday, October 4 at 7pm and ending Wednesday 

November 8. The format will consist of a book, a 

podcast and some small group discussion.  Participants 

are asked to order their own books on line via The John 

Paul ll Healing Centre (accessed via Google) or on 

Amazon.  To register or if you have any questions email 

us stannwomenoffaith@gmail.com 

 

We hope to see many of you there! 

 

FR. PETER TUYEN 

NGUYEN  

 

WELCOME AND GOODBYE 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

We are glad to welcome Donna to the parish! Her 

presence is well appreciated, and we are delighted she 

is here. Congratulations on being a part of our group.  

 

On another note, we are saying farewell, not goodbye to 

our Holly.  We are going to miss seeing you around the 

office.  Good luck with your new job!  We thank Holly 

for being such an important part of our team these past 

few years.  The Diocese is lucky to have such a hard 

worker like Holly! 

 

Office Hours:  Monday – Thursday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 

and Friday 8:30 am – 12:00 pm 

 
SERVERS 

St. Ann Parish is blessed to have people of many ages 

who serve at Masses, at weddings and at funerals.  Their 

presence and dedication are much appreciated.  At this 

time, we especially thank Dylan Perez and Jorgia 

Galama for their unfailing service.  Both are embarking 

on the next step of their life journeys. 

Dylan, who has served for eight years, will begin his 

studies at Western University in London.  Jorgia is 

moving to study at the University of Ottawa after nine 

years of serving. 

As servers at the altar of the Lord, Jorgia and Dylan have 

distinguished themselves in the love of Jesus and the 

parishioners of St. Ann who worship Him at Holy Mass.  

Thank you, Jorgia and Dylan!  We are proud of you.  We 

will pray for you.  We look forward to seeing you when 

you return home for a visit. 

We thank you too, dear parents – Mr. and Mrs. Zaldy 

and Analee Perez; Mr. and Mrs. John and Diane Galama 

– for your parental love and guidance, for witnesses of 

the Catholic faith in your homes and for handing it on 

to your children.  I know that, not without considerable 

sacrifice, you have supported your son’s and daughter’s 

desire to serve at the Altar.  Without your example and 

encouragement, they would not have been able to serve 

so faithfully and well.  Thank you for your kind help 

accompanying Dylan and Georgia in their service at 

every Sunday Mass and many other celebrations of the 

parish. 

 

Fr. Peter 

 

______________________________________ 

 

 

FUN ZONE: 

 

LAST WEEK’S ANSWERS : 

 

1. BAPTISM 

 

2. PRAYER 

 

3. BLESSED 

 

4. ROSARY 
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